
Notices for Sunday 10
th

 July 2016 
 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 

PETERTIDE RECORDING – Mark James has made a recording of our Petertide celebrations, 
anyone wishing a copy (cost £10 – all profits to the organ fund) should contact him on email 
mark.james@rcm.ac.uk. 
 

ROLL OF HONOUR: If you would like to make a donation towards the cost of making a facsimile 
of our Roll of Honour which can go on display, please speak to Margaret or another of the staff 
team to confirm the amount. The PCC will be making a decision about this at its next meeting on 
13th July. 
 

ASHLEIGH McGOVERN needs your help in treking the Atlas Mountains for Childreach 
International! Please see the notice board for further details. 
 

CHICKEN KEEPING IN EALING! – see notice on the board or speak with Jane Campbell. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

PILGRIM COURSE 2015-2016 concludes this Monday 11th July, 7.45pm in the church hall. 
 

FINANCE TEAM MEETING - Tuesday 12th July, 8.00pm at Christine Macallister's home  
 

PCC MEETING – Wednesday 13th July, 8.00pm in the Church. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD - Thursday, 14th July , RUISLIP WOODS CIRCULAR – 2 HOURS/5 
MILES APPROX. - 9:30 am start from Church car park. Leader: Richard Morse. Meet at the 
Church with cars at 9:30 am to travel to Bayhurst Woods car park to arrive there soon after 
10:00.  The two hour walk starts with an uphill walk through woods to reach the lake.  Following 
the track round the end of the lake we walk up hill through woods until finally descending to the 
coffee shop.  Continuing back into the woods we descend back to Bayhurst.  There is a pub on the 
lake side where food could be obtained if desired.  Please let Richard Morse know by 11th July  if 
you require a lift or are bringing a car and can provide lifts for others. 
 

BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING – Thursday 14th July, meeting at The Greystoke Pub, 
Queens Drive at 7.30pm and eating at Zeera Restaurant. 
 

ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB will be meeting again for a supper evening on Thursday 14th July. 
We shall be sharing our thoughts on Barbara Pym's Excellent Women, and our suggestions for 
summer reading. Please speak to Susan Peatfield or email sjpeatfield@aol.com for more details. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 17th July, we are joining Junior Church for their annual picnic - start 
time 10am in Montpellier Park (if the weather is fine!) 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 22nd July, 6.00pm. 
 

PARISH RETREAT TO DOUAI ABBEY, Friday 22nd July – Sunday 24th July 2016.  
 

AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP - Tuesday 26th July at 6.30 pm at Richard and 
Madeleine Morse’s home. 
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ST PETER’S HARVEST FAYRE - Saturday 1st October – only three months away! Thank you for 
all the offers of help already received. If you would like to help on the day there is still time as 
stallholders would love your support. Other ways to help prepare include: making jams and chutneys, 
offering to make cakes, growing extra fruit and vegetables, looking out gardening, cookery and 
children’s books, using your knitting and sewing skills, and being ready to deliver leaflets advertising 
the Fayre in the parish. Please see how you can be a part of this important event in the life of our 
community here in Mount Park, Ealing. Please speak to Susan Peatfield or email sjpeatfield@aol.com 
to find out more. Thank you! 

 


